
A1A STREETSCAPE IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 

If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call 954-828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov.

Notice: Upcoming Improvements
CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE

The City of Fort Lauderdale is working with 
Weekley Asphalt Paving, Inc. to make streetscape 
improvements along A1A from the Fort Lauderdale 
Beach Parking Lot entrance (near SE 5 Street) 
to Sunrise Boulevard. This project will enhance 
pedestrian lighting and safety and create a 
signature hardscape pattern at the intersection of 
A1A and Las Olas Boulevard. The project includes: 

•	 Relocating existing palms to the curb to extend 
sidewalk area on both sides of A1A 

•	 Upgrading hardscape elements including colored, 
decorative concrete 

•	 Installing site furnishing elements including 
accent seating and bollards 

•	 Installing LED pedestrian lights along the west 
side of A1A that will provide amber-colored 
lighting during turtle nesting season and white 
lighting during the remainder of the year 

Construction will begin on Monday, April 24, 2023, 
and is expected to be completed in December 2023. 
Work will typically take place Monday through 
Friday between 8 a.m. and 4 p.m. Some activities 
may be scheduled during early morning hours in 
heavy traffic areas. Crews will work simultaneously 
at both ends of the project limits and move toward 
the center.

Traffic Impacts 
•	 Intermittent lane closures are expected along 

A1A during work hours to safely accommodate 
concrete operations and deliveries of trees and 
fixtures.  

•	 Portions of the sidewalk may be temporarily 
closed during work hours and while concrete 
is setting. Pedestrian and beach access will be 
maintained at all times. 

Please follow posted signs and exercise caution 
when traveling in the area. 

Public Meeting & Project Updates 
Neighbors and business representatives are invited 
to participate in a public meeting to learn more 
about the project, meet the project team and discuss 
any questions or concerns. 

Wednesday, April 19 | 5 - 6 p.m. 
•	 Join on Zoom at ftlcity.info/a1astreetscape419

•	 Dial-In at 1-646-828-7666

•	 Meeting ID: 160 363 3898

Once construction begins, updates will be posted 
regularly at ftlcity.info/a1astreetscape. We apologize 
in advance for any inconvenience and thank our 
neighbors for their patience as we work to complete 
this project. 

For more information or questions, contact: 
Irina Tokar, Senior Project Manager  
954-828-6891 or irinat@fortlauderdale.gov

City of Fort Lauderdale  
24-Hour Neighbor Service Center  
954-828-8000 or lauderserv@fortlauderdale.gov
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